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The	current	rate	for	feed	in	for	solar	in	NSW	is	incredibly	unfair,	considering	the	
rate	the	companies	sell	the	electricity	for.	A	fair	price	will	ultimately	benefit	all	
Australians	as	we	head	towards	sustainable	energy	for	everyone	and	the	the	
protection	of	our	environment	for	the	future	generations.	
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